# **NEWSLETTER - APRIL 2001**

#### Back to news

## **SECOND TERM FEES**

Please note that 2nd Term Fees are now due. Please make every opportunity to pay this term as soon as possible or contact your Duty Mum to arrange a weekly payment. Thank You.

# NEW CLASS TIMES FOR SUB-JUNIORS AND INTERMEDIATES

Please not that Sub-Junior times are now 10.30am to 1.00 pm. Please meet in the Kinder Hall to loosen up. New time for intermediates is 4.00pm to 7.30pm

## FAMILY VIEWING DAYS

See the Diary of Events for full date/time details of viewing days in May

## DRESS REHEARSAL TIMES AT GEELONG GRAMMAR SCHOOL

See the Diary of Events for full date/time details of dress rehearsal times on 14th and 15th of July

#### **CLUB TRACKSUITS**

Due to unavailability of fabric for tracksuits, Maree is unable to mkae Club Tracksuits this year. She is very sorry for the girls that have ordered Tracksuits but would like to ask if anybody would be interested in sewing these tracksuits or knows of anybody that makes clothes as a business that would be interested in making a few extra dollars. Material will be discussed further when someone is found. Please tell your duty mum if you are interested.

Because of the shortage of tracksuits could you please bring any part of your tracksuit that you may have grown out of. This can be sold or passed on to someone smaller that is seeking to buy one.

Thanks

# WHITE POLO SHIRTS

All girls are required to wear a white Polo Shirt to Competitions. If you would like to get the Club Logo Screen-printed onto it, would you please bring it, **with your name on it**, to your Duty Mum as soon as possible. The cost of screen-printing will be approx \$2.00 on each item.

# THANK YOU - THANK YOU - THANK YOU - THANK YOU

A big thankyou to Sue Squires for organising a terrific display of Geelong Calisthenics in the Geelong West Library. The display did result in a few inquiries, which is really great for out club. If anybody is interested in organising any other displays please contact your Duty Mum as we are still seeking 2 Sub-Juniors to make up our team.

Thanks again Sue for a job well done.

The Committee

# NEW SOLO CO\_ORDINATOR

Debbie O'Shannessy has kindly offered to co-ordinate all matters concerning Solo's in the future. So if anyone has any queries or questions for next year please contact Debbie on 5261 3669

# TEACHER'S MESSAGE

Teachers are very pleased and proud of all girls efforts so far. We are certainly looking forward to a very productive and hopefully rewarding year. Please feel free to contact any teacher at any time if you have any concerns about your child's progress. We are more than happy to discuss any matters and want all families to feel comfortable in approaching us at any time.

Maree: 5255 4471

Donna: 5241 6143

Rhonda: 5243 1461

**Kerry:** 5261 3375

Cheryl: 5229 2444

# GEELONG CALISTHENICS WEBSITE

If you would like to put anything of Calisthenics interest on our Web page please contact Rhonda Brebner (5243 1461) and she will be more than happy to put this on for you. Example: Any personal photos taken at Competitions or Displays. Make sure they are not professional photos, as we must not break the copyright law.

WEB SITE. www.lawindex.net/gcc/

Get surfing and keep up with the goss.

# IMPORTANT DIARY DATES

ANGLESEA CAMP: 4th, 5th and 6th of May 2001

FAMILY VIEWING DAYS: 12th, 23rd, 24th, 26th May. Click here for full details

DRESS REHEARSAL: 14th and 15th July 2001 (Geelong Grammar). Click here for full details

CONCERT (G.P.A.C.): 11th November, 2001 (Sunday)

NEXT GENERAL MEETING: 17th May 2001 (Thursday) at 7.30 pm